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Open Book – April 30, 2022 

Posted March 14, 2022 at 4 p.m. at the Town Garage, Red Cliff Tribal Administration Building, and Petersons 
Foods and the Town Web Site. Posted on the door of the Clerk’s Office. Notice published on the WI Department 

of Revenue website. 

 

Open book was held Saturday, April 30, 2022 at the Town Garage; 35900 State Highway 13 from 9:00 a.m. to 
11:00 a.m. Assessor Jennie Martin was available by telephone speakerphone and Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Judith 

Meierotto were present. The Assessment Roll, all materials necessary to Appeal an Assessment and WI DOR 

Guides were available. 
 

No property owners appeared to discuss concerns with assessor Sanders. 

 
Minutes Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

 

 
David L. Good – Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 


